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“I HAD A DREAM ABOUT A SCHOOL IN KENYA…” BIBLES FOR THE NEW KIDS!

A new donor recently sent a gift for Bibles for the 

new children. His gift was prompted by a dream 

that he had, that was so vivid, he knew he needed 

to be sure each child had a Bible. This had never 

happened to him before. The dream was about a 

school in Kenya, where more new children were 

coming, and they needed Bibles. The week prior, 

the staff had just compiled a list of all the new 

kids who didn’t have Bibles and were believing 

God for this miracle. God is so good!!

CELEBRATING THE FARM’S 20TH ANNIVERSARY!

The children and staff recently celebrated 

Challenge Farm’s milestone of 20 years helping 

hurting children! The kids on home-based care 

came for the day to celebrate too! Everyone 

enjoyed a special meal of beef pilau, chapati, 

green grams, and soda. We had a special time of 

prayer for the children and a guest speaker who 

encouraged them.Serving up a special meal! Kids receiving prayer!

WELCOME VISITOR, KELLY!

Kelly, a Globe missionary candidate in Kenya recently visited Challenge 

Farm. She had so much fun with the kids! Kelly taught Bible studies and 

new songs to the Class 2, 3, and 7 students. Thank you, Kelly for visiting 

and blessing the children!
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Take The Challenge - 

PRAISE! WE HAVE ENOUGH

 $ FOR A SCIENCE LAB!

Within 2 weeks of sharing the 

February Take the Challenge, we 

received all the monies needed for 

building and equipping the science 

lab with 30 workstations complete 

w/sinks and lab stools! Thank you 

to all who gave! God is faithful!

Sponsor a child! $35/month can help to change 

a child’s story! Contact janice@challengefarm.

org to sponsor a child. OR give a general gift 

to Sponsorship to help any child in need. www.

challengefarm.org, click the orange GIVE button, 

then the SPONSORSHIP fund. OR send a check 

payable to Globe, PO Box 3040 Pensacola FL 

32516. Thank you!

Class 7 kids are getting excited 
about doing experiments in the 

new science lab!

MARCH CHALLENGE . . .!

WHAT’S NEW AROUND OUR VILLAGE?

Picking oranges at the guest house. 
The kids love to eat them!

Girls picking out new dresses!
 Enjoying a game of UNO that Kelly brought 

for the kids!

Studying together Bible study time! Magdalyne enjoying some time with the girls.

Staff who recently completed CPIMS 
(Children Protection Info Management 

Systems) training.

Dairy units being constructed 
for zero grazing which helps to 

boost milk production!

Growing greenhouse 
tomatoes for the children’s 

meals.
Playing cornhole!


